
 

2025 NDLA SOCIAL MEDIA & PHOTO RELEASE 
NDLA SOCIAL MEDIA AND PHOTO RELEASE 

As an association, NDLA strives to celebrate and promote our athlete’s accomplishments in current 
and future seasons. With that in mind we are asking permission to use images of your minor 
athlete on (but not limited to) our website and social media accounts.  

NDLA has my permission to use my or my child’s photographs and names publicly. I 
understand the images and names may be used in printed publications, online publications, 
presentations, websites, and social media.  

Parent / Guardian signature: ___________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian name: ______________________________________________ 

Child’s name: _______________________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________________________ 

 nanaimominorlacrosse.ca 

 @ndlatimbermen 

  Nanaimo District Lacrosse Association 

Only sign below if you are NOT consenting to the use of your child’s name / images. 

 

If you do not want your child’s images or name used online, we will do our best to not publish it on 
the above website, Instagram account or Facebook group. If you are not consenting, please sign 
below. 

 

I DO NOT consent to NDLA’s use of my child’s images, please fill out the following: 

Parent / Guardian name: ____________________________________ 

Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 

Date: ____________________________________________________ 

 


